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Dear Parents/Carers 

Next week our Christmas School Discos will be taking place during the afternoon, in the 

school hall.   

Please see below date for your child's Christmas School Disco; 

Monday 2nd December: Reception (Stephenson & Blackwell class) 

Tuesday 3rd December: Year 1 (Campbell & Lovell class) 

Wednesday 4th December: Year 2 (Hall & Muller class) 

 

Children can come to school dressed in their disco clothes but please remember that 

sensible footwear must be worn and that clothes suitable for the outdoor weather are 

needed, as children will continue to go outdoors during break and lunch time.  

 

Kindest Regards 

Summerhill Infant School 
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